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Question: 
 
How common is it for supply chain financiers to finance future or prospective 
invoices/receivables and does that affect whether the finance is classified as debt? 
 
Answer: 
 
Providing supply chain finance is common market practice. APRA-regulated entities that 
offer supply chain financing are required to meet relevant accounting and auditing standards.  
 
The issue of future or prospective invoices/receivables is an aspect that we understand is 
being reviewed in the case of Greensill as to whether it is an appropriate accounting 
treatment. This is a question best directed to ASIC as the accounting regulator. 


